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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

The proposed legislation would repeal the Wyoming court security commission 
(WCSC) from the judicial branch. The WCSC was appropriated $20,000 for travel 
reimbursements in 2008, which became part of the Supreme Court’s standard budget 
in BFY 2013. In 2014, $13,476 of this budget allocation was used to meet budget 
reduction requirements. The remaining balance has been reallocated to other 
object codes during subsequent budget sessions through department net-to-zero 
adjustments. 
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